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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

Region I1I
Schools Division of Angeles City

/ 12 Oct 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. P62 ,  8.2022

ADMINISTRATION OF THE PRE-TEST ON PROJECT ZERO NON-NUMERATES

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, School Governance Operations Division
OIC-Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

1 Relative to RM No. 492 S.2022- Simultaneous Administration of Various
Assessments Region Wide, the administration of the Pre-Test on Project Zero Non-
Numerates will be on October 21, 2022.

2.  The activity aims to:

a. assess students /pupils in their numeracy levels; and
b. determine the least and most learned skills and performance of the
students/pupils.

3 Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

<o
MA. IRELYN P.AAMAYO PhD, CESO
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: As stated
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